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March   29,   2020  
 
New   London   School   Community,  
 
Thank   you   to   all   students,   families,   and   district   employees   that   are   engaged   in   our   current  
digital/distant   learning   process.   Your   effort,   flexibility,   and   commitment   to   foster   “Success   For   All  
Students”   has   been   tremendous.   
 
Digital/Distant   learning   will   continue   through   Friday,   April   24th,   unless   directives   from   the   State  
of   Wisconsin   alter   the   end   date.  
 
I   understand   that   we   are   all   on   a   journey   as   a   school   community,   state,   and   country   as   we  
actively   address   the   COVID   19   pandemic.   Thank   you   for   doing   your   part   to   mitigate   COVID-19.  
It   will   take   everyone's   effort   to   flatten   the   COVID-19   curve.   Your   active   support   to   follow   the  
“Safer   at   Home”   emergency   order   from   Wisconsin   State   Governor   Tony   Evers   is   highly  
recommended.   With   spring-like   weather   upon   us.   Be   sure   to   refrain   from   group   settings   and  
places   where   individuals   may   gather.   Additionally,   children   should   refrain   from   play   dates   with  
friends   and   peers,   even   if   it   is   in   a   small   group   setting.   
 
As   a   school   community,   we   will   strive   to   continue   to   meet   the   needs   of   our   students   and  
families.   Lunch/breakfast   meal   distribution   will   remain   ongoing   with   our   rural   routes   and  
distribution   sites   at   UCC   Church,   New   London   Intermediate   Middle   School,   and   New   London  
Senior   High   School   Monday   through   Friday   between   11:00   am   and   1:00   pm.   Meals   are  
available   for   all   children   from   birth   to   age   18.    Reminder   all   meals   are   free.  
 
Our   District   is   privileged   with   dedicated   teachers,   support   staff,   principals,   directors,   and   the  
Board   of   Education   ready   to   serve   our   school   community.    I   encourage   you   to   have   frequent   and  
open   communication   with   District   staff   as   necessary   to   address   questions,   concerns,   or   perhaps  
to   say   thank   you.   
 
During   this   unprecedented   time,   find   ways   to   engage   in   something   meaningful   that   will   allow   you  
to   rebound   and   recover   from   the   daily   stress   and   unknown   that   may   build   within   your   life   and   in  
the   lives   of   our   children.   With   a   purposeful   meaning   mindset,   we   will   all   rebound   and   recover   to  
manage   our   stressors   and   conquer   COVID-19   .   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Scott   Bleck  
District   Administrator  
 

 


